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Thank you for your patience! 

 

Here are some important reminders about how our 

 “parent drop off/pick by vehicle” line works. 

 
1. The bus/staff loop is for busses and staff only. ALL foot traffic onto campus will occur at the front 

of the school at the main doors.  

2. Students should not arrive at school prior to 9am as we do not provide supervision until that 

time. Also, there is no need to come to school too early, prior to the end of school. The afternoon 

vehicle line will go quickly once the routine sets in.  

3. If you are driving up to campus with your student or to pick them up, please stay in your car and 

in the queue line instead of finding a parking space and walking up to the main doors. When too 

many people are gathered at the front doors, it becomes too congested and our students and 

teachers cannot efficiently exit the building. If you have to walk to the front, you are directed to 

find a parking space, turn off your vehicle, and cross the lot carefully. Please allow plenty of exit 

space in front of the entrance/exit doors.  NEVER stop and get out of your car when you are in the 

queue line.  

4. When in the car queue line, drive slowly AND NEVER, EVER, PASS ANOTHER VEHICLE IN LINE. 

Please stay in the queue line the entire time you are weaving through the parking lot.  

5. We have safety patrol students on duty to help students in and out of cars. There is no need for you 

to ever get out of your car if you are in the queue line—doing so not only slows our process down 

but is not safe. For this reason, it’s best to have your kids enter and exit on the right side of the 

vehicle.  

6. It is against the law to use cell phones while driving! PLEASE drive on our campus with your 

full attention—going slowly and watching for pedestrians which often include very young kids! 

7. The part of Sunset Lane directly in front of our school and parking lot is a ONE WAY ONLY 

street! You can only travel northbound. Once you exit the parking lot, you will continue onto the 

little stretch of road called Alder St. then to the four corner stop at Dogwood.  

 

Following these guidelines and keeping a patient and positive  

demeanor means we are all doing our part to keep our students safe  

and our routines as efficient as possible. 

Learning, Equity, Integrity 

Passion, Respect, Diversity, Collaboration 

Our Mission: 

 “To inspire, educate, and prepare each student to 

achieve to high standards, contribute to our 

community, and thrive in a global society.”  

 


